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Pete and Susan Barker Block '68

Retired Teacher - Bob Howard

Sue Smiley Zapara '71 
and Danny McVay '71

Youngest Alumni - 
Larry Titus '85

Adkins Family - 
Lisa Ezzo '85, 

Jeff '77 and Teresa Corn '79

Most Senior Alumni - John B. Brown '50 
and Pat Bennett Nicholson '50

Christmas Luncheon recap on page 4.

Christmas Luncheon Fun!Christmas Luncheon Fun!
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Newsletter Editor
Nancy Lloyd Laver '79
6238 Borror Rd.
Grove City, OH  43123

Deadline for Submitting Articles to the Occident
To be printed in the West High Alumni Occident, all articles and 
suggestions for articles must be submitted to the editor by the 
following dates:

November 20th - February 20th - May 20th - August 20th 

2021-22 Vida Fulton Williams '73 
2018-21 Dave Dobos ‘73
2017  Susie Katon Ward '70
2016  Paul Pennell '57
2015  Bill Pabst '56
2013-14 Dorance Nichols Hornsby '63
2011-12 Baileen Gary Dodd '48
2009-10 Susie Katon Ward '70
2007-08 Robin Schmidt '49 Jan
2006  Ed Sensenbrenner '50 Jan

2005  Paul Pennell '57
2002-04  Nancy Hardy Smith '50
2001 Donna Spring Falter '49 Jan
2000 Richard Borror '48
1996-99 Ed Schmidt '45
1995 Gus Cross '47
1994 Dick Weber '43
1993 Connie Vanderburg Murphy '70
1992 Dean Potts Jan '59

Past Presidents

nancylaver@icloud.com
(614) 570-0018

A Tradition
For Tomorrow

President's Message
Dan Martin '72

West High School Alumni Association
P.O. Box 28056, Columbus,  OH  43228

www.westhighalumni.com

President's Message

Thank you to all those that attend-
ed and supported the West High 
School Christmas Luncheon this 
past December in support of our 
scholarship fund raiser. This year’s 
venue was changed to JP’s Barbe-
que, located at Bolton Field, which 
provided a roomy place to gather, 
allowing for opportunities to have 
audible conversation and ample 
space to socialize with friends and 
fellow alumni members. JP’s Bar-
beque has been reserved again for 
this year’s event as we look for-
ward to a bigger crowd and greater 
support this coming December.

Sharing a goodbye for a job well done along with a big welcome - 
Former teacher, Mr. Bob Howard, was honored at the Luncheon, for 
his long-time service as the West High School Alumni Association 
Database Administrator. Bob has announced that he is retiring in 
August 2025. Fortunately for the association the position is being 
handed over to a West High School Alumni, Mike Wright from the 
class of 1990. Appreciation goes out to Bob for a job well done as we 
also say congratulations to Mike for accepting the challenge to follow 
in the footsteps laid before him.

Upcoming Events - Through the work of board member, Wanda 
Estep Ross ‘73, in conjunction with Honey Baked Ham we have an 
opportunity to receive 20% on gift certificates purchased online for 
Honey Baked Ham Products. Certificates can be obtained through 
our website at Westhighalumni.com. The proceeds will go toward 
future scholarships.

The Annual Alumni open house at West High School will be held 
Thursday, April 10, 2025. The gathering and address will begin in 
the cafeteria at 6:00 p.m. with remarks from Principal, Dr. Roberts. 
Minelli’s pizza will be served before a self-tour of the building takes 
place. 

Just to share - Taking over for the long-time scholarship committee 
chairperson, Karen Nixon Statmiller ‘79 will be Chuck Patterson 
‘83. If you would like to assist with student interviews this year, 
please contact any board member for referral to Chuck. Welcome 
Chuck!

The WHSAA Board needs an assistant treasurer. We ask anyone 
that is interested to contact me directly at 614-580-5519.  You would 
share this assignment with our treasurer, Mike Miller ‘70.

Best Wishes and as always, “Go Cowboys.”

Board of Directors and Committee Chairs

Concessions 	 Eli Bowen’74
	 Rosalie Martin Williams ‘72*
Communications/Social Media	 Larry Titus ‘85
December Luncheon	 Stacy Neff Campbell ‘78
Florida Reunion	 Joe Castorino ‘67
Fundraising Events	 Wanda Estepp Ross ’73*
Golf Outing	 Georgia Martin Ward ’70
Hall of Fame	 Sara McPeek Sampson ‘69
	 Joyce Johnson ‘72*
Newsletter	 Nancy Lloyd Laver ’79
Membership/Nominating	 Greg Large ’70
	 Randall Horn ‘07*
Scholarships	 Chuck Patterson ‘83
Summer Potluck Picnic	 Nikol Madison Owens ’97
Website	 Greg Large ’70
Yearbooks	 Dorance Nichols Hornsby ’63

Members at Large denoted with * 

President 	
Dan Martin ‘72, (614) 580-5519, danamart5@aol.com

Vice-President 	
Stacy Neff Campbell ’78, (614) 580-3584, stacyberndsen12@gmail.com

Secretary 
Georgia Martin Ward ’70, (614) 203-4068, Georgiamward@gmail.com

Treasurer
Mike Miller ’70, (614)832-6316, mrmerm52@gmail.com



3Christmas Luncheon

Bryan Finley '69 and 
Roxanne Drone Finley '71

Cindy Young Smith ' 77

Dancers - Jim Hoffman '79 and 
Peggy Williamson '79

Kathy Allen Donavan '76 and 
Dan Alspach '76

Mother and Daughter - 
Alissa Grashel '77 and 

Phyllis Guyton Taylor '56

Newsletter Editor Nancy Lloyd Laver '79 
and Brad Laver '75
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On December 7, 2024, we had over 115 registered alumni 
and friends for our All-Class Christmas Luncheon at JP’s 
Barbecue at Bolton Field. This was our first time at this 
location, and it was plenty spacious and lovely. Pastor 
Tim Lee ‘86, from the Hillcrest Baptist Church, gave the 
invocation. 

The meal was a delicious combination of dishes including 
pulled pork and chicken, au gratin potatoes, green beans, 
salad, and fresh veggies with dip. Rosalie Williams ‘70 
donated cookies for our dessert. All enjoyed the food! 

There were many nice items to bid on for the silent auction 
including bath and body gift baskets, gift cards, OSU items, 
framed pictures from China, a wrist wallet, and homemade 
chocolate chip cookies by Eli Bowen ‘74. Thank you to everyone that donated items! All proceeds from the silent auction go 

to the Scholarship Foundation. 

John B. Brown ’50 and Pat Bennett Nicholson ‘50 were the most senior alum-
ni in attendance. Larry Titus ’85 was the youngest alumnus in attendance. The 
classes of 1979 and 1958 had the most in attendance and there were many first-time 
attendees. 
We are glad that you came!

The West High Alumni Dance Band entertained us with holiday sounds and there 
were even a few dancers from the class of ’79 on the floor. 

Stacy Neff 
Campbell ’78 
introduced and 
thanked her 
committee. 
President Dan 
Martin ’72 
introduced Prin-

cipal Dr. Daniel 
Roberts who up-

dated the alumni about the progress being made every day 
with student learning and the improved graduation rate. 
Dr. Roberts also stated that students have transferred to 
West just because of the new and improved weight room 
which was funded mostly by alumni donations. Martin 
then honored Bob Howard, retired teacher, and alumni 
database manager, for his many years of commitment to 
this association.

If you have never attended this event, please consider 
doing so as it is one of our absolute best functions. Mark 
your calendar now for December 6, 2025. 

Stacy Neff Campbell ’78 organized this fabulous event. 

Thank you, Stacy!

Luncheon Highlights!

Pam and Ralph Basil '72 and Janice Jones Evans '72

West Principal - Dr. Daniel Roberts

1973 Cowboy Hat Fun! 
Wanda Estepp Ross, Vickie Racer Leonhardt, Barbara Weeks 
Bader, Pam Caton Abbott, Tim Guyton, and Linda Bill
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Class of 1958
Front row: June Johnson Fullerton, Roberta Flugge Conner, 

Myrna Ruhlen Clark, Jean Stewart Frass, and Barbara Brown Dooley

Back row: Gary Fullerton, Parks Davis, Dixie Larson Reid, 
and Bonnie McEntire Street 

Class of 1985
Julie Buskirk Mullins,  Connie McVey, Pam Gates 
Seeley, Lisa Adkins Ezzo, Trent Bishop, 
Larry Titus, and Buffy Avery Smith

Class of 1963
Front row: Karen Martin Voltz, Lynn Fullerton Johnson, 

and Charlie Coulter

Back row: Sandra Householder Miles, Linda Dillon Pennington, 
Karen Zielke Whyte, and Dorance Nichols Hornsby
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West Yearbooks
Your Alumni Association will accept any 
West yearbooks you want to donate. Through 
the generous donation of many alumni and 
families of alumni we have been able to 
build a collection of yearbooks for every 
West graduation year starting with 1912 – 
except 1913, 1917, and 1994.

Our Yearbook Library is a great resource 
for our newsletter editor to verity gradua-

tion years, find articles and pictures for the Alumni 
Newsletter, and look for information we often get questions 
about from alumni and alumni families.

These generous yearbook donations have resulted in us having 
multiple yearbooks for several graduation years. We receive 
yearbooks when an alum is downsizing a home, when two 
alums are married and have duplicate yearbooks, and when the 
family of a deceased alum donates yearbooks.

We offer the extra yearbooks to our alumni with a donation to 
our Alumni Scholarship Foundation! The donation request is 
$25 for yearbooks from 1959 and prior and $30 for yearbooks 

from 1960 and after. To date we have had alumni make donations for 
over 400 yearbooks. That is almost $12,000 of donations for our 
Alumni Scholarship Foundation!

If you are interested in having one of the yearbooks listed below, 
contact alumni@westhighalumni.com. If shipping a yearbook to you is 
required, the shipping amount will be added to the donation amount we 
request. Do not send a donation for one of the yearbooks until you have 
confirmed it is still available. 

Yearbooks Currently Available
from the 1910s - 1914
from the 1920s - 1920, 1921, 1922, 1924, 1925, 1926, 1927, 1928, 1929
from the 1930s - all years are available
from the 1940s - all years are available
from the 1950s - all years available except 1958
from the 1960s – 1960, 1961, 1966, 1967
from the 1970s – sorry, none available at this time
from the 1908s - 1987, 1988, 1989
from the 1990s – 1990, 1991, 1993, 1995, 1996, 1997, 1998, 1999
from the 2000s – 2000, 2001, 2002, 2003, 2005, 2006, 2007, 2009
from the 2010s - 2011

Class of 1979
Front row: Kim Reed O’Harra, Nancy Lloyd Laver, Debbie Jenkins Young 
Second row: Ginger Thrush, Peggy Williamson, Karen Nixon Stattmiller

Third row: Ann Steece Edmonds, Chris Verrilli, Rick Gallucci, Jim Hoffman and Kenny Grant
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The West High School Alumni Association 
 in partnership with 

 
Is asking for your support  

By purchasing specialty products that will go to support  
Scholarships for the students of  

WEST HIGH SCHOOL 
Honey Baked Ham has generously offered to give back 20% of every gift card sold through us, West 
High School Alumni Association. The cards never expire, HBH coupons will be honored, you can buy 
as many gift cards as you wish with no added cost to you. You don't eat ham? They have delicious, 
sliced turkey and sides dishes too. You can enjoy a great meal during ALL the holidays such as Easter 
and Mother’s Day and celebrate giving back to your school! They also make a great gift! PLEASE tell 
family and friends to join us in this fantastic opportunity! All money raised will go to the Scholarship 
and General Fund.  This fundraiser is available to alumni and friends all across the nation.   
 
Order your gift cards here:   
https://www.honeybaked.com/fundraising/WHSAA_HoneyBaked_Ham_Fundraising 
 
If you live in the central Ohio area there are 5 convenient locations: 

1374 Polaris Parkway 

6630 Sawmill Road 

1578 Stringtown Rd 

6085 McNaughton Center 

1394 Cherry Bottom Rd. 
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The West High School Alumni Association Annual Golf Outing will be on Friday, 
August 8, 2025. The location has not yet been determined, and I am looking for 
YOUR Help!

?  Do you have connections to a local golf course? 

?  Do you have ideas for contests to be presented on the day 
0f the outing? 

?  Would you like to share those ideas and/or join the Golf 
Committee?

DO YOU HAVE ANY BRIGHT IDEAS?

Thanking you in advance for your ideas!
You may reach me at:  

georgiamward@gmail.com 

Georgia Martin Ward, Class of 1970
Golf Outing Chairperson, WHSAA Secretary

About the WHSAA Golf Outing?

Please let me know if this sounds like something you would 
like to get involved in. Everyone is welcome and your ideas are 
needed as soon as possible and will be carefully considered. 
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Each second Friday of the month, a group of the West High School Alumni 
gather as a group at the Olive Garden restaurant on Renner Rd. in Hilliard. 

The luncheons are organized by Jill Eichenberger Idzkowski ’69.
West High Alumni are welcome to attend the 1:00 p.m. event.

Olive Garden Luncheon Update

Rusty Jones ‘71, Coach David Koblentz and Coach Gary Vanderson

First, a record attendance of 58 WHS alumni and friends from 
various classes made this the largest luncheon ever attended. 
Second, this lunch was attended by two notable winning, West 
High School coaches/educators most notable for their leadership 
and success in: Football, Baseball and Wrestling during the 70’s 
and early 80’s. 

The presence of Coach David Koblentz and Coach Gary 
Vanderson was a welcome and most pleasant surprise. 

Gary, who is in great health, plays tennis and golf, and resides in 
Florida. David continues to reside in the Central Ohio Area. 

David shares that he recently endured and is overcoming some 
health concerns. Gary was instrumental in bringing David to the 
lunch. While neither of the men addressed the attendees they 
were introduced and received a resounding round of applause. 

Many student athletes were mentored by these shining examples 
of what it takes to be a winner, have transferred past lessons 

learned and experienced successes into productive lifetime 
rewards. Dave and Gary are to be commended for their 
leadership, guidance, and friendship over the years. 
A Big Thank you goes out to both!

Many in attendance, including Danny McVay ’71, shared that 
seeing David and Gary was a treat. They were met with the 
respect that they received from their teams back in the day.  
Anyone who wanted to have a personal conversation with 
the two were accommodated to do so. 

Such visits by past teachers and personalities that choose to 
appear and attend this luncheon are frequent and always 
welcomed. You just don’t know who may be planning to attend 
these gatherings and rekindle friendships that last a lifetime. 

If you would like to join one of these luncheons, please contact 
Jill at 614-570-4084 for a reservation or join via Facebook at 
Columbus West High Alumni Lunch.  

The December event was especially unique for a couple of reasons. 
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DATE:	 Sunday September 21, 2025 

TIME:	 3 pm - 6pm      
PLACE:	Lucky's Grille & Sports Pub                  
	 5387 Roberts Rd, 
	 Hilliard, OH 43026

COST:	 No Cost 
	 Purchase your own Food & 

Drinks from Bar or server

 RSVP:	 Would be appreciated for 
	 setup of tables and chairs

Class of 1966  |  59th Class Reunion  |  Sunday, Sept 21, 2025

Yes, it’s been 59 years since 
running the halls of West High.

We have planned an informal gathering to 
socialize and rekindle old friendships.

Please Join Us in Celebration of 
	 	Our 59th High School Class Reunion

If you know of someone who is not receiving this information, 
please pass this along and get their new information to me 

so we can keep everyone up to date.
 

For questions, please email or call
 Norm Parrish  parrishn@aol.com or 614 889-9668 

 Ginny Hane-Wittkugle vlwitt816@gmail.com  or 614 288-7905 
 Cindy Echols-Hilling cindee7465@gmail.com  or 614 562-5848

Looking forward to seeing everyone’s smiling face! 

Are you good with numbers? 

Do you mind going to the post office every week 
or so to pick up the mail?
  
Are you proficient with a computer? 

There is still an opening to serve on the Alumni Association Board for 2025. 
We are particularly looking for an Assistant Treasurer to work along with our 
current Treasurer Mike Miller ’70.

If you would like to get involved or can recommend someone willing to 
serve, please contact Nominating Committee Chair Greg Large via email 
greglarge@realtor.com or phone 614-653-7653.

2025 West High Alumni Board Position Needed

We are looking for an Assistant Treasurer to Join Our Board
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Scholarships for Students
Are you the parent or grandparent of a current senior student at West High School? 

The West High School Alumni Association will once again be awarding scholarships to 
members of the 2025 senior class. 

Up to eight $2000 non-renewable scholarships will be awarded for students enrolled 
in a 4-year college or university. 

Up to eight $1000 non-renewable scholarships will be awarded to students accepted 
into an apprenticeship program, trade school, or 2-year associate degree program. 

If you know any eligible students and they are interested in applying, 
requirements and applications are available in the guidance office. 

Concession Stand Report 2024-25
Football concessions started off fast and furious. 

There were a total of six home games and the first three games were right in a row. 
The first football game was almost 100° outside and it was almost 130° inside 
of our building. Weather conditions were much better for the rest of the 
season, and we did pretty well in sales.

The first week of December had the first basketball game. There were 
sixteen nights of basketball, and it started out strong and then slowed 
down. By the middle of January everything picked up and we did well 
with our sales. 

We want to thank all of our volunteers for their help in working the 
concession stand for football and basketball. Without all the help of 
our volunteers, we couldn’t do it without you! 

Thank you to:  
Dave Dobos ’73, Georgia Martin Ward ’70, Garnet Bowen Jr. 
’79, Nancy Lloyd Laver ’79,  Karen Nixon Stattmiller ’79, 
Chris Bowen FOA, Brad Laver ’75, Greg Large ’70, 
William Hunter FOA,  Dan Martin ’72, Alissa Grashel ’77,  
Steve Scarpitti ‘74, Cindi Rains ‘78, Stephanie Bowen FOA, 
Cary Bowen FOA, Wanda Estepp Ross ’73, Kathy Fuller Bright 
’73, Stacy Neff Campbell ’78, Jerry Campbell FOA, Debbie Ash Upcroft ’74 
and Joyce Johnson ’72.  

Special thanks to Greg Cox of Flyer’s Pizza and everyone that visited us.
Eli Bowen ’74 Chairperson and Rosalie Martin Williams ’72 Assistant Chairperson

Hall of Fame
Hall of Fame applications are due on April 1. 

Please print the form from our website if you would like to nominate someone for 
consideration. Nominations are never discarded and are considered yearly by the 
Nomination Committee. 
https://westhighalumni.com/wp-content/uploads/HallofFameIMG_20200424_0001.pdf

NOMINATION
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WELCOME New Members
Lawrence Wolfe, 1977

Pamela Gates Seeley, 1985
Barb Weeks Bader, 1973

Kenya Jefferson Davis, 1988

WELCOME New Life Members
625 life members never have to remember 

to pay their dues!
Cynthia Mollett Leonard, 1988

W
es

t High School

Alumni

The Alumni Association is designated as a 501 (c) (3) non-profit organization.
All Scholarship donations qualify as a tax deduction on your federal taxes.

Checks should be made payable to the WHSAA and
mailed to Treasurer, P.O. Box 28056, Columbus, OH 43228.

THANK YOU for Your Donations!

Thank You for Your 
General Fund Donation

Paul Brown 1963
Erin Stone McLaughlin 1999

Thank You for Your 
Scholarship Donation

Bill Lust 1963
Marie Stafford FOA

Share this newsletter with a friend!

Did you know 
that you can follow us 

on Facebook?

West High School Alumni Association – Columbus, Ohio

THANK YOU for donating 
in memory of, or in honor of, 

an individual
Scott Miller ’83 

in honor of Barb Miller ‘64 and Gus Miller ‘59

Dody Borton Myers ’86 
in memory of Ron Borton, Jan.‘57

Margaret Ringer Miller ’50 
in honor of Charles J. “Spike” Ringer ‘51, 

LaVina Souslin Paul ‘50, Bill Paul ‘50, Ed and 
Lois Sensenbrenner ’50, Carol Luckshaw Evans ’50, and 

all of our wonderful classmates.

Sandra Chase Doutt ‘64 
in memory of Monty Chase ‘66

Mary Grabill Thomas ‘58 
in memory of Clara Grabill Callahan ‘55

Shirley K. Deitchle Hight, Jan.‘53 
in memory of Carolyn Dobbs Tewksbury, Jan.’53

Calvin and Nancy Lutz ’58 
in memory of Richard ‘43 and Donna Weber ‘45

Calvin and Nancy Lutz ’58 
in memory of Dottie Clark ’63

 
Calvin and Nancy Lutz ’58 

in memory of Paul ’57 and Sharron Dent Pennell ‘58

Ronald Crist ’67 
in memory of Patricia Bellar Crist ‘67

Kenya Jefferson Davis ’88 
in memory of Dr. Annette Jefferson ‘63

Carol Jones ‘62 
in memory of Jim Jones ‘63

Roger Frank ‘69 
in memory of Fred “Jerry” Frank ‘62 and John Frank ‘63

Nyla Johnson, Jan.’53 
in memory of Clara Grabill Calahan ‘55



13Update Your Alumni 2024 Calendar!

Thirty-five alumni households 
contributed $116.77 to the 
Association without having to do 
anything but register their Kroger 
Plus Card on their computer. This 
is easy money! Please follow the 
directions on our new website to 
see how to join the Community 
Rewards Program.

Kroger Plus Card Benefits 
West Alumni Association

May 18, 2025
Sunday

July 27, 2025
Sunday

April 10, 2025
Thursday

August 8, 2025
Friday

September 14, 2025
Sunday

December 6, 2025
Saturday

5:30 PM Board Meeting
Bob Evan’s Restaurant
1660 Georgesville Square Dr. S, Columbus 43228

All Class Picnic.  Crossroads United Methodist Church. 
All are welcome!  More details coming soon! Save the date.
 

6:00 PM General Membership Meeting. 
West High School Cafeteria. 
Minelli's Pizza and Salad. Tour the school.
Everyone is invited!  Please come. 

Golf Outing.  All are welcome!
Plan ahead and save the date!
 

3:00 PM Hall of Fame Ceremony. Crossroads United Methodist Church.  
Don’t miss it!  Save the date!

 
Christmas Luncheon – JP’s Barbecue Bolton Field
2000 Norton Rd., Columbus.  Save the date!  More details to come. 
 

W
es

t High School

A lumni

NEWSLETTER MAILINGS
If your Alumni Occident newsletter is ‘snail-mailed’ to you 
it is mailed in a bulk mailing which is not forwarded if you 
move.  It is not returned to the Alumni Association, so 
we do not know you have not received it.  Contact the 
Association Editor with the dates that you will be in another 
location, and we will mail your newsletter to that address.  

Membership Renewal – 
Check your label!

If you have already paid your dues for 2025 before January 
1, you will see a PD25 after 
your name on the mailing 
label. 

If you are a Life Member, 
you will see LM. If your label 
does not show either of these, 
please renew your membership dues now.  

Please renew your 
dues by March 1.NOTICE!

The Hilltop Bean Dinner 
is not happening this year!
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In Memoriam - Alumni No Longer With Us
(If you know the graduation class of anyone listed without a year, please contact the Association editor so we may update our 
records. Also, if you know of any alumni deaths that we have not reported, please also let us know of those.)

Thank you to our Alumni and friends 
who informed the Association of the passing 
of these cherished alumni, teachers and staff 

of West High School. 
Without your help 

we would not have this section.

Class Class
1940s
Edith Mae Wilkins Weeks, November 27, 2024	 1948
Joyce Dungan Myers, December 2, 2021	 1948
Mary Kirwin Tonti, January 20, 2025	 1946
Larry E. Alban, February 2, 2025	 1949, Jan.
Janice Hill Buckingham, February 23, 2025	 1948, Jan.

1950s
Evelyn Brofford Zarzano, December 13, 2024	 1953
Shirley Wirth Green	 1950
William Haire, November 15, 2023,	 1953
Murrill “Bud” Johnson, November 29, 2024	 1957
Clara Grabill Callahan, December 12, 2024	 1955
Richard D. Newlon, December 21, 2024	 1951
Phyllis Ater Cockrell, December 2, 2024	 age 91
Virginia Miller Donaldson, December 17, 2024	 1955, Jan.
Robert E. Lyday, December 8, 2024	 age 85
Darcy Crispin Fortner, January 12, 2025	 1953
Walter Jackson, October 15, 2024	 1958
Ron Ellis, January 6, 2025	 1954
Nancy Sheppard Gooding, July 21, 2024	 1950, Jan.
Lillie Hampton Jackson-Kirk, December 23, 2024	 age 85
Nancy South Kinman, February 15, 2025	 1951, Jan.

1960s 
Carole Bauermeister  Hart, July 19, 2021	 1961, Jan.
Bill Ardle, February 10, 2024	 1961, Jan.
Robert Zahler, November 25, 2024	 1963
Jack Chapman, November 30, 2024	 1962
Don Hoskinson, January 1, 2025	 1964
Terri Walsh Stump, October 21, 2024	 1964
Thomas E. Schoener, Jr., January 6, 2025	 1967
Gloria M. Seymour Fay, December 4, 2024	 age 78
Barry Simmons, December 9, 2024	 1968
Patricia A. Bellar Crist, November 12, 2024	 1967
Karen Ruegg Montgomery, November 24, 2024	 1960, Jan.
Jan R. Snedeker, November 12, 2024	 1965
Nora Latimer, January 27, 2025	 1965
Deanna Osman Johnson, January 17, 2025	 1962

1960s Continued
Jim Jones, May 2, 2024	 1963
Cathy Shafer Kravchuk, January 15, 2025	 1967
Carolyn S. Davis Lahner, January 17, 2025	 1960, Jan.
Carol Rodgers Chochard, January 30, 2025	 age 80
Joy Clay Greer, May 2024	 1960, Jan.
Judith Ferrero Smiley, January 6, 2025	 1960
Veronica Peeks Neal, December 30, 2024	 1967
Janet Hanley Cahill, February 23, 2025	 1964

1970s
Denise Ashleman DiMartino   December 12, 2024	 1974
Rick L. Milby, December 26, 2024	 1979
Joni Gearheart Raymond, November 27, 2024	 1979
Marsha Diane Blakely, July 13, 2024	 1978
Don J. Heil, January 16, 2025	 1971
Marcus J. Nicholson, January 7, 2025	 1976
Frances Thompson Haynes, December 24, 2024	 1971
Jim Patterson, January 1, 2025	 1971
Clyde “Skeeter” Briggs, December 11, 2024	 1973
Judith Holstein Smith, October 29, 2024	 1971
Howard D. Bower, December 21, 2024	 1970
Jerry McClaskey, November 20, 2024	 1973
Joyce A. VanGundy, July 26, 2024	 1976

1980s
Mark Cordle, December 22, 2024	 1982
James Yates, Jr., February 11, 2025	 1983
Paula Halliday Hauer, February 21, 2025	 1980
Sammy V. Langhans, February 17, 2025	 1989
Julia Marie Harlor, February 12, 2025	 1982
Michelle Rich Maynard, February 19, 2025	 1986

1990s
Dr. Edward LaMarr Scales, February 4, 2025	 1991
Justin W. Napier, December 8, 2024	 age 43

2000s
Amareyon Travon Daniels, December 11, 2024	 age 22
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Membership Application
2025 Annual Membership Dues  

A Tradition
For Tomorrow

 Mail Form & Payment to:
West High School Alumni Association

P.O. Box 28056
Columbus, Ohio 43228

www.WestHighAlumni.com

# 128

PLEASE CHECK:
q  Renewal	 q  New Membership	 q  Address Change	 q  E-Mail Change

Member
Information

PRINT LEGIBLY
Year Graduated_______________ January or June_______________

First Name_________________________ Last Name_________________________ Maiden Name_________________________

Street Address______________________________________________________________________________________________

City____________________________________________ State__________________ Zip+4 __ __ __ __ __ + __ __ __ __ 

E-Mail Address___________________________________ Phone (_______)__________________________________________

Choose
One

Annual Lifetime Membership

Annual
E-Mailed

Newsletter

$25

Annual
Paper Mailed

Newsletter

$30

Lifetime
(Under age 65)

E-Mailed
Newsletter

$250

Lifetime
(Under age 65)
Paper Mailed

Newsletter

$275

Lifetime
(Age 65+)
E-Mailed

Newsletter

$140

Lifetime
(Age 65)

Paper Mailed
Newsletter

$150

Donations

•  Donations to General Fund	 $_ ____________

•  Donations to Scholarship Fund	 $_ ____________

	 In Memory of____________________

	 In Honor of______________________

Special Gift Newsletter
During 2025 with your membership renewal you can give 
an emailed newsletter to a friend with an interest 
in West High School. Lifetime members may also 
participate! We think that most people who receive a gift 
newsletter will join the association. We can double our 
membership if every current member participates in this 
special offer! Do your part - it is FREE!

Name____________________________________________

E-Mail Address____________________________________

Roster of Members

• Roster of Members  (Mailed in May)
	 $20.00	 $_______________
     	  

Roster Format
Choose 1

q  Printed Version (US Mail)
q  E-Mailed PDF format

• Roster of one graduation class	 $_______________
  	 $10.00
	 - Sorted alpha by Last Name	
	 - E-Mailed PDF format

Total Enclosed	 $_________________

or
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Ginger Thrush, Realtor
ERA Real Solutions Realty
614-214-2522  •  Mobile
gingerthrush@gmail.com

Call Ginger for help 
buying or selling!

30 years experience serving the needs 
of Central Ohio buyers and sellers.

Ginger Thrush

Address Service Requested

Please join us for Open House!
West High School Cafeteria
Thursday, April 10th at 6:00 p.m.
Everyone is invited!  Pizza!


